
April 29, 2017 

Flotilla 10-05 Report to Division 

 

Membership: 

Fairly active period for Flotilla membership. After scouring our membership for 

those who have not completed their AMT, we have seen four members indicate 

that they wish to dis-enroll (mostly due to changes in health or life-situation). In 

this same period, we have gained three new members and anticipate two to three 

more in the next month or so. 

REYR Status: 

 The previous Division Report stressed the concern over a significant percentage 

of members in REYR status. All those affected were contacted individually. Most 

of these members are currently in the process of re-certifying, with several 

members deciding to end their active involvement in one or more mission areas. 

In most case, these members were long-time active members in multiple mission 

areas and have chosen to back-off a bit and concentrate in their true interest 

areas. 

Flotilla Staff Officer Highlights: 

FSO-HS (Historian):  The month of May will see a significant effort being put forth 

by Flotilla 10-05. We will be hosting a commemoration of our 50th Anniversary 

with a comprehensive display of Flotilla History at the Southport Maritime 

Museum throughout the month. Most recent edition of the local “Coast” 

magazine featured a lengthy article devoted to the Flotilla’s 50th. 

FSO-PA (Public Affairs):  In association with the upcoming National Boating Safety 

Week (May 20th) we have attended two signings of NSBW Community 

Proclamations (St. James and Caswell Beach) and will attend three more (Boiling 

Spring Lakes, Oak Island and Southport) during the beginning of May. 

FSO-DV (Diversity):   Several local schools visited recently (Cedar Grove Middle 

School, South Brunswick High School JROTC and Shallotte Middle School) 



addressing both USCG and USCG Auxiliary mission/activities with 

nearly300students total in attendance. 
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